
Ever feel like you are
trying really hard to figure
something out but you’re

running in circles? No
matter how many times
you try to get an answer,
you seem to be doing it

the wrong way.
Come to the Student Village

Classroom Tuesdays and
Wednesdays from 2pm-4pm

and 7pm-9pm for the first
three weeks of classes to

figure out what you’re
missing.

Blackboard 101

Look at your syllabus, make sure you are checking your online courses
correctly or just face to face courses, and see how to contact your

professor with a question. 



Shellie Robinson will be in the Dorms Classroom to answer any of your
questions and help make your first week of school less stressful.


